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EuroChallenge Final Four 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Nyerges, 

 

Although your team did not manage to reach the final game of the EuroChallenge, we would like to personally thank your 

fans on behalf of FIBA Europe for the great atmosphere that they created in the gym.   

 

They displayed their passion for basketball for the entire weekend in an appreciative sporting manner.  

 

Thank you once again for contributing to make this basketball event a success. 

 

Best regards, 

  

 

 

 

Cyriel Coomans       Kamil Novak 

Acting President       Secretary General 

FIBA Europe e.V.        FIBA Europe e.V. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Hungarian Basketball Federation 


